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Missions, Ministry         More! & March 9, 2014 

Easter Lily Orders– Through April 13 
Each Easter we beautify our Sanctuary with Easter lilies. You and your family may give 
one of these lilies in memory or honor of a loved one or of someone who is meaningful 
to you (i.e. Sunday School teacher, staff member, etc.). Your gift helps defray the cost 
of the sanctuary lilies and those taken to members served by the Home Visitation 
Ministry. The lilies cost $12.00 each. Please mail or bring your check (made payable to 
HBBC) along with an order form, which can be found around the church and in the 
back of the pews. The deadline for submitting orders is April 13. 

Time Warner Email Problems 
Have you all of a sudden stopped receiving emails from HBBC? Or, have you 
noticed an extended lag time in replies to emails that you’ve sent to a church 
employee? The reason may be a change in your Road Runner email SPAM  
settings. The good news is the problem is fixable! Mass email delivery from 
church or social groups can cause issues from time to time because Internet 
Service Provider’s like Time Warner (Road Runner) are constantly changing their 
“watchlist,” or— who they are blocking from sending email. If you are  
encountering problems sending or receiving emails to/from HBBC, there are 
instructions available in the church office to fix this problem, or you can call Time 
Warner to have them walk you through the process.  

Membership Matters 
Have you recently joined HBBC or are you prayerfully considering becoming a 
member?  Are you seeking more information about deepening your relationship 
with Christ?  Do you have questions about what being a Baptist is all about?  Do 
you want to know what makes HBBC unique? Do you desire more information 
about how to join the church or how to find a place of service? If you answered 
yes to any of these questions, then you would be a perfect candidate for a new 
class being offered that deals with all of these issues.  Membership Matters, a 
five week discussion group, will be offered beginning Sunday, March 23 and 
culminating on Sunday, April 27 from 9:45-10:45.  Susan Hailey and Betty Boyce 
will serve as the facilitators for the class.  To sign up, please contact Virginia at 
vmurray@hbbc.org or 919-833-4617. 

Family Night Menu 3/12/14 

Beef Tips 
Rice 

Peas & Carrots 
Salad 

Dessert 
Kids: Hamburgers 

Family Night Meal Pricing: 
Adults $6, Children (up to age 12) $3,  

 with a family max of  $25 
Chef’s Salads are $6 for all ages 

Operation Inasmuch 2014  
One day can make a difference!  Mark your calendar for Saturday, May 3 and 
plan to be a part as we canvass our community to be the hands and feet of  
Jesus.  Sign-ups will start soon so consider how you want to serve!  Invite  
someone to join you!  Do you have needs around your home that the Operation 
Inasmuch team could help with?  Do you or someone you know need help with 
general cleaning, yard work, etc.?  If so, please contact Kristen Muse in the 
church office by March 15 to see if we might be able to help.  

Donation Items 
We will be collecting these items to help with OIAM projects on May 3.  Please 
bring these items to the bins in the FLC or outside of the Fellowship Hall:  
Toothbrushes, small toothpaste, chap-stick, trial sized hand-moisturizer, trial 
sized hand sanitizer, individual packs of Kleenex, eye drips. trial sized contact 
solution; Food Drive– non-perishable items; Magazines for Retirement  
Communities; White Copier Paper. 

Project Opportunities 
Before you sign up, here is a list of opportunities for you to consider helping out 
on May 3.  Each week will highlight a few of the organizations we will be working 
with, so keep checking back to see where God might call you to help. 

Triangle Family Services: has served as a safety net for the community; 
accomplishes its mission of, “Building a Stronger Community by  
Strengthening the Family”, through one of their focus areas that include 
Family Safety, Financial Stability, and Mental Health.  
Alliance Medical Ministry: their mission is to serve working uninsured adults 
of Wake County in need of affordable health care. Comprehensive, on-site 
services include chronic and acute medical care, health education,  
laboratory testing, on-site pharmacy and referrals for specialty care.  
Shepherd’s Table: a human service organization of caring and loving people 
inspired by the love of God; serves a free lunch meal to anyone who walks 
through our doors - no questions asked.  

Kidz Stuff Consignment Sale needs 
YOU! 
The Consignment Sale Committee has begun  
working on their Spring Kidz Consignment Sale and 
would like to invite YOU to become a part of it.  We 
need volunteers to work on set-up, sale, and/or take
-down days.  Our Spring Sale dates are March 20-22.  
Volunteers are needed March 16-23. Please contact 
Diane Willeford at dc_mobley@yahoo.com.  

Kidz Stuff Consignment Sale 

Operation Inasmuch 

IMAX Outing 
Join us on Thursday, March 20 to see Jerusalem. 
Unprecedented access to the city's holiest sites, as 
well as rare and breathtaking aerial footage of the 
Old City and the Holy Land, combine to make  
Jerusalem a unique and stunning cinematic  
experience.  We will meet at the church at 11:15 to 
grab lunch and then head over to the show.  Cost of 
the ticket is $7 per person plus your money for 
lunch.  We will return by 2:30 p.m.  RSVP with  
Virginia in the church office by March 18.  

March Luncheon 
Join us Tuesday, March 25 as we hear storyteller 
David Jones “talk about Raleigh’s history.” He will 
share things that were here that are now gone and 
weave stories with historical facts. This will be an 
interactive program. Cost of the luncheon is $7/
person. RSVP to Virginia by March 19. 

Movers and Shakers 

2014 ACC Championship Chili Cook-
Off 
Sunday, March 16th, 2014, 12 p.m. All you can eat 
chili, fixings, and corn bread! Watch the ACC  
Championship on the big screens while you eat! 
Lunch tickets are on sale now! Tickets are a  
minimum $6.00 donation per person or $20.00 per 
family. CHILI POT entries are needed for the  
cook-off! Email David With to enter the contest 
(dwith@hbbc.org). There is no charge to enter a pot 
of chili! Winners take home a trophy and a prize!  All 
proceeds go toward the Belize Youth Mission Trip. 
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Extended Session Groups - March 16 
Assistant: Sam & Natalie Norris; Infants: David Mobley, Peggy 
Mobley, Scott Cobb, Jenna Cobb, open position; Ones: John 
McGrady, Sue McGrady; Twos: open position, open position; 
Three Year Olds: Peyton Strickland, Julia Yates; Four Year Olds: 
Ryan Ramey, Sarah Boyce; Five Year Olds: Rick Ramey, Alice 
Freeman Lindsay. 

Family Life Center 

Fitness Opportunities at HBBC 
HBBC Early Risers Boot Camp– September-May 

MWF from 6 a.m.– 7 a.m. (WOMEN) 
T/TH from 6 a.m.– 7 a.m. (MEN) 

Fit Over Fifty– September-May 
MWF 11:00 a.m.– 12 p.m. 
No signup necessary– just show up! 
FREE to all over age 50 

Fitness Boot Camp– September-May 
MW from 9:45-10:45 a.m. 
For a 6 week session: $45/6 sessions or $80/ 12 sessions 

HBBC Member Fellowship Basketball Night–  Join adult members of 
Hayes Barton Baptist Church for Fellowship and Basketball.  
Mondays from 8:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m. 
Cost:  FREE 

Yoga–  Finding a little sliver of tranquility and stillness in your 
everyday life is just one of the small blissful benefits  
created with a steady yoga practice. Your practice not only 
opens the body by developing flexibility and defining  
muscle tone, but it also allows the mind to calm by  
releasing stress and alleviating tension. While there is a 
plethora of yoga styles, a true glimmer of the beauty of 
yoga is that there really is a practice suitable for everyone, 
regardless of age, body type, health, and past fitness  
experience. 

          Tuesdays from 7:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.  
          Thursdays from 9 a.m.– 10 a.m. 
          Thursdays from 7 p.m.– 8 p.m.  
          Cost:  Members $15/6 weeks and Non-members $30/6 

weeks  
Cardio Sculpt–  A fun-energetic class for all fitness levels that 

includes a variety of cardiovascular, strength training and 
toning segments.  Burn calories while sculpting your body. 

          Mondays from 5:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m.  
          Price includes both Build & Burn and Cardio Sculpt Classes: 

Members $15/8 weeks and Non- members $30/8 weeks 
Build & Burn–  Medium to High Intensity weight training circuit 

and cardio in our fitness center. 
          Thursdays from 5:30-6:30 p.m.  
          Price includes both Build & Burn and Cardio Sculpt Classes: 

Members $15/8 weeks and Non- members $30/8 weeks 
Lunch Express– Rotate through stations or cardio and strength 

in 45 minutes.  Eat your brown bag lunch on the way back 
to work!  

         Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12 p.m.– 12:45 p.m. 
Tai Chi–  A graceful form of exercise that involves a series of 

movements performed in a slow, focused manner and 
accompanied by deep breathing.  Tai-Chi helps to improve 
balance and flexibility and helps to reduce stress.  
Thursdays from 10 a.m.– 11 a.m.  
Cost:  FREE 
Wear comfortable clothes and meet in the gym 

Adult Volleyball for HBBC Members and Guests–  Join HBBC 
Members and Guests for Fellowship and Volleyball! 

          Thursdays from 5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  
          Cost:  FREE 
          Who:  Members of ALL ages and their Guests 
Personal Training 

Appointment based 
Weight Room Orientation– September-May 

First Wednesday of the month from 6:30-7:15 p.m. 
 

To sign –up or to find out more information about these programs 
contact  Amy Stoner at astoner@hbbc.org. Also, check the church 
website, under the Family Life Center quick links to find out more 
information about what these programs offer. 
 
Please consider other ways that you can utilize the gym and fitness 
room! Check out current opportunities: HBBC Men's & Women’s 
Basketball, Children’s Camp and much more! To sign up for a date 
and time for use of the FLC, fill out the form on the church website, 
under FLC’s quick links. Please contact Amy Stoner at 833-4617 for 
more information. 

Debt Retirement Update 
Thank you to all that participated in our 2014 Debt  
Retirement Sunday Promotion!  We had over 140 people give 
$42,220.  These fund will be used to pay down our principal  
balance. 

Cancer Companions Training 
Do you have a heart for people dealing with cancer? Cancer  
Companions is a nine-week Christ-centered study which can be 
done one on one or in a group format.  If you might be interested 
in learning more about volunteering to help facilitate this program 
offering spiritual encouragement to cancer patients and  
caregivers please contact Kristen Muse (kmuse@hbbc.org or 919-
833-4617).  

Nominating Committee: Thank You and Update 
The Nominating Committee would like to thank everyone who 
served last year, sharing their time and talents to further God's 
kingdom and enrich the mission and work of HBBC. Please  
prayerfully consider how God can use YOU - what will your deeper 
commitment entail? Listen to His calling and evaluate how you 
may best use your gifts as we start our work. Also, please pray for 
our efforts - that they will be intentional and adherent to God's 
calling and plan for HBBC. 

Study, Pray, Serve Bible Study 
Are you looking for a group to dig a little deeper with?  Study, 
Pray, Serve will begin on Wednesday March 12 at 7:20 p.m.in The 
Well.  This semester, participants will dive into the “stories behind 
the great hymns”.  Each Wednesday evening through May 14 a 
different hymn will be explored by looking at the composer, the 
story behind the hymn, and its overall theological message.   Mary 
Beth Johnston and Ken Thomas will be leading this study.  Come 
and explore how these wonderful hymns apply to our faith  
journey!   

A Note from the Lenkeit family 
Thank you for all of the prayers and concern during the past 2 
months for Bob Lenkeit! 

Additional Announcements 

Sunday School 

A Class to Consider... 
Fellowship Class 
The Fellowship Class, whose members range from their fifties to 
those who have retired personifies its name.  No longer burdened 
with job schedules and other duties, the class members enjoy the 
company of one another and the opportunity to visit and study 
together.  The class is taught by four teachers in rotation.  The 
teachers are George Hughes, Ron Poole, Bob Hutzler and  
Randolph Green.  They bring to the class a variety of teaching 
experience and styles which makes for interesting lessons and 
insights as we study the bible together.  Class  starts at 9:45 a.m., 
but members begin gathering 15 to 20 minutes earlier for visiting 
and fellowship. 


